
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 

It is very hard to believe that we will enter into the month of March next Wednesday and have only 4 

months left in the school year!!   

This week was Crossing Guard Appreciation Week and many of our classes created cards, posters and art 

work to give to our wonderful EAs who are out on the street, keeping our students safe every morning 

and afternoon.  If you happen to pass them by during their crossing duties, please give them a big thanks 

for the work they do.   

We had our Pink Shirt Day assemblies this week. Through songs, skits, and a story, students learned 

(more) about the history and meaning of this day. They were encouraged to think of ways they can be 

kind every day.  

A gentle reminder:  Our local temperature has dipped of late and although we will see a rebound next 

week, daily highs will vary between 4 and 7 degrees.  Please ensure that your child/ren is dressed for 

cold weather, as we will be going out for recess unless we have an extreme weather event.   

    

Looking Ahead 
 

• March 7 

o PAC Meeting 

• March 16 

o Report Cards home 

• March 17 

o Last day of classes before Spring Break 

• April 3 

o Classes resume after Spring Break 

• April 7 

o Good Friday – No School 

• April 10 

o Easter Monday – No School 

• May 3  

o Early dismissal for Student-Led Conferences 

• May 4 

o Student-Led Conferences after school 

 



News from Our Wonderful PAC 

Thank you to all the families who donated baked goods for our recent Valentine's Day Bake Sale.  The 

PAC raised $738.80!! 

News from Our Community 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Have a wonderful, safe long weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


